
FRASER ATHLETIC BOOSTER CLUB
The Fraser Athletic Booster Club is a volunteer fundraising organization. We
would not be able to sponsor Sixth Grade Field Day, coaches requests or offer

graduating seniors scholarships without your help!

Our meetings are held on the 2nd Monday of the month, at 7:00pm in the
Team Room at Fraser High School (Across from gym)

Annual Booster Club Family Membership is $10.00 (July 1st - June 31th) Per Year
(PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY)

Registration Date: __________________

Parent/Guardian

Name:

Email Address:

Phone #: Cell #:

Name:

Email Address:

Phone #: Cell #:

Please list all student athletes:

Name: Grade: Sport (s):

Name: Grade: Sport (s):

Name: Grade: Sport (s):

Junior & Senior Athletes:

Memberships must be renewed annually; please forward this form to the
Athletic Director's Office ~ Fraser High School ~ Fraser, MI 48026 ~ (586) 439-7252

If you wish to pay only once for your membership, use your youngest athletes grade and that will be the amount owed.
(If not you will need to sign up for each year owing $10.00 a year)

$60.00 7th Grade (6 Year Plan) ______$50.00 8th Grade (5 Year Plan) _______$40.00 Freshman (4 Year Plan) _______

$30.00 Sophomore (3 Year Plan) ________ $20.00 Junior (2 Year Plan)________$10.00 Senior (1 Year Plan) ________

 Booster Club Use Only
 Date:   Check # / Cash   Initial:

For a member to be considered in good standing with the Club, families must have volunteered to work for one FABC sponsored
fundraiser or volunteered to work for a minimum of two concessions during the membership year.  If the application is completed at a

membership meeting the new members are ineligible to vote for 2 months.

The student athlete must have participated in the Fall Craft Show or any other sponsored FABC fundraiser.  Families of student athlete
must have volunteered to work for one of the FABC sponsored fundraisers as well as volunteered to work a minimum of two

concessions during the student athlete’s junior and senior year to be eligible to apply for the scholarship.

For your coaches to be eligible to submit coach’s requests 50% or more of student athletes families must be in good standing.


